Date: 2025-07-26 First Name: Maria Last Name: Brito

Title: Na

Organization: Self

Address:
City: Lubbock
State: TX
Zipcode:
Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message: Dear Senators,

I am writing to express my deep concern and opposition to the current redistricting efforts in our state. As a proud Texan and engaged citizen, I believe redistricting as it stands is not only politically damaging but also ethically indefensible.

The redrawing of district lines in a manner that dilutes the power of minority communities and entrenches partisan control undermines the very foundation of representative democracy. It creates manufactured imbalances in power and silences the voices of countless Texans, especially communities of color, rural voters, and young people. These are not just political consequences—they are moral failures.

Redistricting should be about fair representation, not political preservation. Manipulating district lines to secure electoral advantage erodes public trust, discourages civic participation, and deepens social divisions. When politicians choose their voters instead of voters choosing their leaders, democracy becomes performance rather than practice.

I urge you to consider not just the legal ramifications of redistricting, but its long-term damage to our moral contract with the people of Texas. We deserve a map that reflects the true makeup of our population—not one engineered for power.

Respectfully,

Maria Brito